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Afghanistan Under Siege
Ethno-national conflict is one of the central issues of
modern politics. Despite the emergence of
approaches to managing it, from nation-building to
territorial autonomy, in recent years, the application
of these approaches has been uneven. Old conflicts
persist and new ones continually emerge. The authors
of this book contend that what is needed to drive
forward the theory and practice of ethno-national
conflict management is a more nuanced
understanding of ethnicity and nationalism. The book
addresses this issue by linking theories of ethnicity
and nationalism to theories of conflict management.
Its contributors share a common goal of
demonstrating that a nuanced understanding of
ethnicity and nationalism can beneficially inform
conflict management in theory and practice. To do so,
they analyse both hot and cold conflict zones, as well
as cases that have been important in the
development of the most widely-used conflict
management models. The book is aimed at those
interested in the theory and practice of ethno-national
conflict management as well as the study of ethnicity
and nationalism. It is well-suited for undergraduate
and advanced research students, experts and policymakers. This book was originally published as a
special issue of Commonwealth and Comparative
Politics.
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Violent Conflict and Peacebuilding
This book examines the continuing devastation in the
Darfur region of Sudan, from the perspective of a
multiplicity of conflicts of distinct types. The crisis
reached its peak in 2003-2004, when certain Arab
militias joined forces with the Sudan armed forces in a
campaign against insurgent resistance movements.
Engulfed in the tumult, Darfurians experienced
systematic slaughter, sexual violence, and internal
displacement on a massive scale. Although the
violence has waned in recent years, the fighting
continues to this day. The authors cast this crisis as a
complex web of four distinct, yet interlacing, conflict
types: long-standing disputes between farmers and
herders and between different herder communities
political struggles between the local elite leaders of
the resistance movements, and those between
traditional leaders (elders) and younger aspiring
leaders long-standing grievances of marginalized
groups against those at the national centre of power
cross-border conflicts, primarily the proxy war waged
between Chad and Sudan The crisis in South Sudan is
also examined through the lens of conflict
complementarity. This book will be of interest to
students of African politics, genocide, political
violence, ethnic conflict, war and conflict studies,
peacebuilding and IR.

Building Peace
Since the dawn of human speech and interaction,
there have been conflicts among individuals, regions,
Page 3/27

Read Online Online Phd In Conflict Resolution
and whole nations. Disagreements,
miscommunications, no matter the name they take;
conflicts will continue to be present in every field of
work or study. New technologies such as social media
have extended people’s ability to communicate, and
therefore dispute, making additional research and
practical solutions for resolving conflict all the more
necessary. Interdisciplinary Perspectives on
Contemporary Conflict Resolution presents theoretical
perspectives on the causes of diverse conflicts,
approaches novel disputes and the technology
associated therein, and provides readers with
multifaceted solutions to the myriad of potential
arguments and disagreements that arise as part of
the human condition. This interdisciplinary publication
is a critical resource for researchers, legal
practitioners, policy makers, government officials, and
students and educators in the fields of political
science, communication studies, and business.

Mediation
"Find out how to successfully resolve your most
emotionally charged conflicts. In this landmark book,
world-renowned Harvard negotiation expert Daniel
Shapiro presents a groundbreaking, practical method
to reconcile your most contentious relationships and
untangle your toughest conflicts. Before you get into
your next conflict, read Negotiating the
Nonnegotiable. It is not just "another book on conflict
resolution," but a crucial step-by-step guide to resolve
life's most emotionally challenging conflicts--whether
between spouses, a parent and child, a boss and an
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employee, or rival communities or nations. These
conflicts can feel nonnegotiable because they
threaten your identity and trigger what Shapiro calls
the Tribes Effect, a divisive mind-set that pits you
against the other side. Once you fall prey to this mindset, even a trivial argument with a family member or
colleague can mushroom into an emotional uproar.
Shapiro offers a powerful way out, drawing on his
pioneering research and global fieldwork in consulting
for everyone from heads of state to business leaders,
embattled marital couples to families in crisis. And he
also shares his insights from negotiating with three of
the world's toughest negotiators--his three young
sons. This is a must read to improve your professional
and personal relationships"--

Territorial Disputes and Conflict
Management
Dispute System Design walks readers through the art
of successfully designing a system for preventing,
managing, and resolving conflicts and legally-framed
disputes. Drawing on decades of expertise as
instructors and consultants, the authors show how
dispute systems design can be used within all types of
organizations, including business firms, nonprofit
organizations, and international and transnational
bodies. This book has two parts: the first teaches
readers the foundations of Dispute System Design
(DSD), describing bedrock concepts, and case
chapters exploring DSD across a range of
experiences, including public and community justice,
conflict within and beyond organizations, international
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and comparative systems, and multi-jurisdictional and
complex systems. This book is intended for anyone
who is interested in the theory or practice of DSD,
who uses or wants to understand mediation,
arbitration, court trial, or other dispute resolution
processes, or who designs or improves existing
processes and systems.

Nationalism and Conflict Management
"This book provides an overview of online research
methods in urban and planning studies, exploring and
discussing new digital tools and Web-based research
methods, as well as the scholarly, legal, and ethical
challenges associated with their use"--Provided by
publisher.

Peterson's Graduate Schools in the U.S.,
2008
The application of private international law to
electronic consumer contracts raises new, complex,
and controversial questions. It is new because
consumer protection was not a private international
law concern until very recently and e-commerce only
became an important commercial activity within the
last ten years. E-consumer contracts generate original
questions which have not been considered under
traditional private international law theories. It is
complex because it has to deal both with difficulties
raised by consumer contracts and the challenges of ecommerce. Reasonable resolutions to consumer
contracts may prove inappropriate in e-commerce,
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while effective approaches to resolving private
international law problems in e-commerce may be
improper for consumer contracts. It is controversial
because it concerns the conflicting interests of
consumers and businesses in a fast-moving
commercial environment - a fair balance is therefore
hard to achieve. Without proper solutions provided by
private international law, consumers will not be
confident about purchasing online, and businesses
will face unreasonable risk and participation costs in ecommerce. Updated and properly designed private
international law rules are essential to the further
development of e-commerce. This book aims to
provide an answer to the urgent requirement for legal
certainty, security and justice in e-consumer
contracts. It is primarily concerned with existing
approaches to jurisdiction and choice of law issues in
e-consumer contracts in the European Community
and England, but some typical approaches in other
jurisdictions are also examined. Based on the analysis
and the comparative study of the existing law, the
book seeks to provide a proposal as to what the law
should be in order to provide certainty to both parties,
to provide reasonable protection to consumers, and to
promote the development of e-commerce.

Peace and Conflict 2016
Describes the elements of dignity, how to recognize
violations of dignity, and ways to respond to restore
broken relationships.

Nursing Leadership
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"Invitation to Peace Studies is the first textbook in the
field to emphasize 21st-century topics and the latest
empirical research, as well as the first to prominently
apply a gender perspective to the topics of peace,
war, and violence. The book covers traditional peace
studies' concerns with interstate wars while offering
an equal emphasis on intrastate wars, group- and
gender-based violence, and on the many nonviolent
movements which have shaped recent world history.
Clear and accessible language invites students to
become more frequent and effective peace promoters
in their own everyday lives. Dozens of case studies
and textboxes foreground contemporary topics such
as climate change, cyber warfare, digital activism,
drones and robots, the occupy movement, peace
ecology, positive psychology, religion and violence,
and terrorism"--

Negotiating the Nonnegotiable
Dr. Stevens' research identifies specific learnable
beliefs and skills--not general, inherited traits--that
cause people to be happy and successful.

Getting to :-)
Shows how the people of ancient Israel and Canaan
lived by describing their government, social customs,
religion, and history.

Dignity
In order for an organization to thrive, it is essential to
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develop key strategies for interaction, leadership, and
management within diverse settings. Refining these
skills ultimately aids in the arbitration of any potential
conflicts that may arise during intra-organizational
interactions. The Handbook of Research on Effective
Communication, Leadership, and Conflict Resolution
evaluates operational strategies and interpersonal
skill development for the successful leadership and
management of modern organizations. Highlighting
various governance and interaction techniques that
assist in mediating organizational controversies, this
handbook of research is a vital source for
professionals, leaders, managers, and human
resource specialists interested in developing skills
needed to efficiently communicate, collaborate, and
negotiate across differences within an organization.

Ancient Canaan and Israel
Examining international water allocation policies in
different parts of the world, this book suggests that
they can be used as a platform to induce cooperation
over larger political issues, ultimately settling
conflicts. The main premise is that water can and
should be used as a catalyst for peace and
cooperation rather than conflict. Evidence is provided
to support this claim through detailed case studies
from the Middle East and the Lesotho Highlands in
Africa. These international cases – including bilateral
water treaties and their development and formation
process and aftermath – are analyzed to draw
conclusions about the outcomes as well as the
processes by which these outcomes are achieved. It is
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demonstrated that the perception of a particular
treaty as being equitable and fair is mainly shaped by
the negotiation process used to reach certain
outcomes, rather than being determined
mechanistically by the quantitative allocation of water
to each party. The processes and perceptions leading
to international water conflict resolutions are
emphasized as key issues in advancing cooperation
and robust implementation of international water
treaties. The key messages of the book are therefore
relevant to the geo-political and hydro-political
aspects of water resources in the context of bilateral
and multilateral conflicts, and the trans-boundary
management of water resources, which contributes
insights to political ecology, geo-politics, and
environmental policy.

Online Research Methods in Urban and
Planning Studies: Design and Outcomes
Even though international peacebuilding has rapidly
expanded in the last two decades to respond to more
multi-faceted and complex conflicts, the field has
lagged behind in documenting the impact and
success of projects. To help address this gap, the
Alliance for Peacebuilding, one of the leading
networks in the field, has brought together 13 stories
of innovative peacebuilding practices from around the
world in Building Peace. While the projects covered
are diverse in nature, together they demonstrate the
significant impact of peacebuilding work. Contributors
created new institutions to prevent and manage
conflicts at the local or national levels, helped restore
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relationships in conflict-affected communities, and
empowered citizens to work for positive change in
their societies across ethnic, religious, and political
divides. It’s clear that there is no quick fix for violence
but this volume will go a long way in providing
inspiration and practical tools for policymakers,
academics and practitioners who seek to make
significant and valuable contributions towards
achieving peace.

Invitation to Peace Studies
New ways of managing conflict are increasingly
important features of work and employment in
organizations. In the book the world's leading scholars
in the field examine a range of innovative alternative
dispute resolution (ADR) practices, drawing on
international research and scholarship and covering
both case studies of major exemplars and
developments in countries in different parts of the
global economy. This Handbook gives a
comprehensive overview of thisgrowing field, which
has seen an explosion of programmes of study in
university business and law schools and in executive
education programmes.

From Discord to Harmony
A standard model for effective mediation and conflict
resolution, now in an updated fourth edition, can be
used in diverse environments. Original.

Cultivating Peace
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Offers information on entrance and degree
requirements, expenses and financial aid, programs
of study, and faculty research specialties.

Electronic Consumer Contracts in the
Conflict of Laws
The Singapore Convention on Mediation presents a
comprehensive and insightful commentary on the
Singapore Convention and the emerging field of the
private international law of mediation. The
Convention is just beginning its life as an international
legal instrument. Recent years have witnessed the
growing recourse to mediation as an alternative
method of solving disputes in the sphere of
international commercial and investment relations.
How is it likely to fare? In this first comprehensive,
article-by-article commentary, the authors provide a
robust report on the features of the Convention and
their implications, with analysis of potential
controversies and authoritative clarifications of
particular provisions. What’s in this book: The book’s
meticulous examination considers the following issues
and topics: – international mediated settlement
agreements as a new type of legal instrument in
international law; – types of settlement agreements
that fall within the scope of the Convention; – how the
Convention’s enforcement mechanism works; – the
meaning of ‘international’ and the absence of a seat
of mediation; – the Convention’s approach to
recognition and enforcement of internationally
mediated settlement agreements; – the grounds for
refusal to grant relief under the Convention; –
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mediator misconduct as a ground for refusal to grant
relief; – the impact of the Convention on private
international law; – the relationship of the Singapore
Convention with other international instruments such
as the UN Model Law on International Commercial
Mediation and the New York Convention on
Arbitration; – possibilities for Contracting States to
declare reservations. How this will help you: This book
will be one of the first publications providing legal
practitioners and other stakeholders with legal
commentary on the Singapore Convention on
Mediation. It informs readers of the legal implications
and potential controversies associated with the
Convention and offers much-needed clarifications on
particular provisions This book takes a giant step
towards relieving the inherent uncertainty associated
with how this newly constituted instrument may
operate, and how States may become ‘Convention
ready’. It is sure to become an essential reference for
international lawyers, mediators and government
officials as the Convention proves itself in the coming
years.

Graduate Programs in the Humanities,
Arts and Social Sciences 2008
Petersons compact guide is perfect for those who are
seeking a graduate education. Abbreviated overviews
of nearly 1,000 schools provide an array of
possibilities in a variety of academic disciplinesfrom
accounting to zoology. School listings by state or field
of study. The latest information on enrollment,
expenses, faculty, and more. Tips on finding the right
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program to suit every aspiration

The 2006 ASTD Organization
Development & Leadership Sourcebook
Conflict Coaching: Conflict Management Strategies
and Skills for the Individual defines this growing area
of conflict resolution and distinguishes conflict
coaching as a stand-alone resolution technique. In a
service society where human relationships are central
to our professional as well as personal lives,
individuals value one-on-one attention to obtain
custom solutions for handling important interpersonal
communication. The CD-ROM accompanying the book
provides numerous resources for instructors, coaches,
and other interested readers.

Nonflict
If you are looking for a sourcebook of cutting edge OD
and leadership tools that can be used and adapted
immediately, this book is for you. Trainers, coaches,
consultants, and team leaders will find this book an
invaluable resource with its dozens of instruments,
handouts, and practical guides for creating ready-touse training materials. Written by 47 world-class
consultants and facilitators, ""The 2006 ASTD
Organization Development & Leadership
Sourcebook"" allows you to customize games,
exercises, learning activities, assessment
instruments, handouts, tip sheets, and
implementation guides materials you need by
downloading all them from the accompanying CDPage 14/27
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ROM. Focusing on the hottest topics facing
organizations today, this one-of-a-kind resource is a
field-tested guide that will allow you to develop
stronger leaders and healthier organizations.

Interdisciplinary Perspectives on
Contemporary Conflict Resolution
Takes mediation beyond the family arena into a
broader context.

Conflict Resolution for the Helping
Professions
Conflicts happen, and the workplace can be a
cacophony for competing interests. Consider that
organizational culture is an ensemble of shared
values, beliefs, assumptions, perceptions, and norms.
Organizations are not solos. They are an
accompaniment of individuals, departments, and
divisions, and each is competing for scarce resources.
Measure in a little power imbalance and
organizational political posturing. Then, scale in the
fact that today’s managers are faced with diversity
and cultural issues ranging from race and gender to
individual ethnicity, principles, and philosophies,
about which employees are more vocal. All this
discord can strike a sharp note of dissonance.
However, effective resolutions can change this
discord to harmony. Consider that music is not a
single note. Rather, it is the silence between the
notes that makes beautiful music, and conflict is that
silence. Unfortunately, conflict has a bad reputation,
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and it is often labeled as disagreement, fighting, or
arguing that leads to stress, retaliation, and
resentment. Some managers spend a
disproportionate amount of their workdays dealing
with conflicts. They have not learned what causes
conflicts or how to productively manage them. As a
result, they often avoid or force outcomes causing
discord, fractured relationships, loss of productivity,
and even lawsuits. Learning to fine tune inevitable
conflicts will help managers orchestrate a more
harmonious workplace. From Discord to Harmony:
Making the Workplace Hum is largely evidence-based,
and many of the chapters contain cutting-edge
research by experts in their respective fields.

Dispute System Design
Examines international cases to understand what
causes a society's ethnic conflicts to escalate or deescalate. This book contains examinations of the
political and historical antecedents to conflict around
the world, combining them with psychological
analyses of group identity and intergroup conflict. In
examining the escalation of ethnic conflict, the
chapters highlight the critical role of group
identification, stressing how group identification
becomes enmeshed with threatened economic
resources, violent political subcultures, and media
manipulation of collective fear.

Jones,brinkert
The analysis and interpretation of conflicts can be a
Page 16/27

Read Online Online Phd In Conflict Resolution
dangerously simplistic exercise. A western, developed
socio-economic perspective can simplify conflicts in
the so-called ‘Third World’ as the inevitable struggles
of people who cannot coexist because of ethnic,
religious or cultural differences. While acknowledging
that many contemporary conflicts are characterised
and influenced by these factors, this book calls for an
approach to conflict prevention and resolution which
mainly addresses the underlying political, economic
and social causes. The conflict in Sudan, where
narratives evolved from an interpretation based on
religious differences between a Muslim North and the
Christian South, provides a case study through which
the author explores how most prevention and
resolution strategies were based on flawed
assumptions leading to poor results. By focusing
instead on the underlying socio-economic inequality
and marginalisation among groups she analyses the
dynamics of the complex peace process to ascertain if
and how economic and social rights were effectively
included and implemented as a part of the peace
agreement, including after South Sudan’s
independence.

"A ""A Problem From Hell""
This volume aims to provide a detailed explanation of
the effects of cooperation and coordination on
international multiparty mediation in conflicts.
Contemporary scholarship stresses that the crucial
ingredients for a successful multiparty mediation are
‘consistency in interests’ and ‘cooperation and
coordination’ between mediators. This book seeks to
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supplement that understanding by investigating how
much the ‘consistency of interests’ and ‘cooperation
and coordination’ affect the overall process, and what
happens to the mediation process when mediating
parties do not share the same idea and interest in
finding a common solution. At the same time, it
explores the obstacles in achieving coordination and
coherence between various mediators in such an
environment and how to surmount the problems that
multiple mediators face when operating without a
‘common script’ in attempting to mediate a
negotiated settlement. The study investigates three
distinct mechanisms (both on the systemic and
contextual level) that have the potential to deter
defection from a (potential) member of the multiparty
mediation coalition: geo-political shifts, changes in
the conflict dynamics, and mediators’ ability to
bargain for a cooperative relationship. As the number
of states and international actors that are involved in
mediation increases, a careful assessment is
necessary not only of their relative institutional
strengths and weaknesses, but also of how to
promote complementary efforts and how to
synchronize the whole process when one actor is
transferring the responsibilities for mediation to
others. This book will be of much interest to students
of mediation, conflict management, war and conflict
studies, security studies and IR.

International Multiparty Mediation and
Conflict Management
"This current seventh edition now includes over 450
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entries for undergraduate and graduate education
(70%) and research centers (30%). These are based
at some 390 unique institutions, 133 from outside the
United States and representing 40 countries on six
continents"--Preface.

International Conflict Resolution and
Peacebuilding Strategies
The potential of online communication to reduce the
costs of dispute resolution has long been recognized.
Apart from cost reduction, online applications may
also improve the quality of dispute resolution. Online
communication can be limiting when offline processes
are copied into an online environment. However, by
designing processes specifically for the medium,
innovations are possible that are not available in
offline dispute resolution. In this book, the limitations
and benefits of using online communication for
dispute resolution processes are investigated. The
book also explores the potential of online
communication to support a specific dispute
resolution process. The focus is on tools to support
integrative negotiation, which is a common method
for negotiating disputes, used widely in legal practice
and embedded in the formal system of many
countries in the form of court-annexed mediation. The
process is usually described in general terms. In this
research, the process is broken down into 14 concrete
tasks. Additionally, several chapters describe how
online applications may support users in dealing with
communication issues (miscommunication, distrust,
and strong emotions), in uncovering interests, and in
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developing creative outcomes. Examples from three
applications demonstrate how these methods are
being used in practice.

The Mediator's Handbook
Cultivating Peace: Conflict and collaboration in natural
resource management

Handbook of Research on Effective
Communication, Leadership, and Conflict
Resolution
'[Nonflict] helped me immediately with a vital meeting
with my employees and their union. It even helped
me resolve an explosive conflict between my wife and
teenage daughter leading to hugs.''--Jason Rosset,
CEO, Accuworx

The Handbook of Crisis Communication
To speed up the learning curve of mediation
expertise, Jean Poitras and Susan Raines have
benchmarked the mediation process in Expert
Mediators. For each proposed strategy, this book
discusses conditions under which each practice
should be used as well as approaches to mitigate
risks associated with using each strategy and
technique.

Peterson's Graduate Schools in the U.S.
2010
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A compact reference provides overviews for nearly
one thousand schools in a variety of disciplines, in a
resource that features listings by state and field of
study as well as up-to-date entries on everything from
enrollment and tuition to faculty and degrees offered.
Original.

Pakistan, Regional Security and Conflict
Resolution
Revised edition of Conflict resolution for the helping
professions, 2007.

Ethnopolitical Warfare
Written as a tool for both researchers and
communication managers, the Handbook of Crisis
Communication is a comprehensive examination of
the latest research, methods, and critical issues in
crisis communication. Includes in-depth analyses of
well-known case studies in crisis communication, from
terrorist attacks to Hurricane Katrina Explores the key
emerging areas of new technology and global crisis
communication Provides a starting point for
developing crisis communication as a distinctive field
research rather than as a sub-discipline of public
relations or corporate communication

The Oxford Handbook of Conflict
Management in Organizations
A character-driven study of some of the darkest
moments in our national history, when America failed
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to prevent or stop 20th-century campaigns to
exterminate Armenians, Jews, Cambodians, Iraqi
Kurds, Bosnians, and Rwandans.

The Singapore Convention on Mediation
This book examines the problems of boundary
demarcation and its impact on territorial disputes,
and offers techniques to manage and resolve the
resulting conflicts. Historically, most civil conflicts and
internal wars have been directly related to boundary
or territorial disputes. Cross-border discord directly
affects the sustenance and welfare of local
populations, often resulting in disease,
impoverishment, and environmental damage as well
as creating refugees. Although the impact of
territorial disputes is great, they can often be settled
through bilateral, and sometimes multilateral,
agreements or international arbitration. This book
sets out to probe into the problems of existing
techniques on boundary demarcation and to test their
possible impacts on boundary and territorial disputes.
Various factors and their influences on cross-border
tensions are tested, either qualitatively or
quantitatively. After close examination of dozens of
the most significant cases, the book presents various
alternative solutions to the achievement of crossborder cooperation in disputed territories. An ‘art of
avoiding war’ is included within the book, comprising
six key schemes and five negotiating techniques. The
comparative advantages, costs and benefits of each
of these is analyzed and evaluated. This book will help
guide practitioners in territorial disputes and will be of
Page 22/27

Read Online Online Phd In Conflict Resolution
interest to students of conflict management,
international security, peace and conflict studies,
political violence and IR in general.

You Can Choose to be Happy
An authoritative source of information on violent
conflicts and peacebuilding processes around the
world, Peace and Conflict is an annual publication of
the University of Maryland’s Center for International
Development and Conflict Management and the
Graduate Institute of International and Development
Studies (Geneva). The contents of the 2016 edition
are divided into three sections: » Global Patterns and
Trends provides an overview of recent advances in
scholarly research on various aspects of conflict and
peace, as well as chapters on armed conflict, violence
against civilians, non-state armed actors, democracy
and ethnic exclusion, terrorism, defense spending and
arms production and procurement, peace
agreements, state repression, foreign aid, and the
results of the Peace & Conflict Instability Ledger,
which ranks the status and progress of more than 160
countries based on their forecasted risk of future
instability. » Special Feature spotlights work on
measuring micro-level welfare effects of exposure to
conflict. » Profiles has been enlarged to survey
developments in instances of civil wars, peacekeeping
missions, and international criminal justice
proceedings that were active around the world during
2014. Frequent visualizations of data in full-color,
large-format tables, graphs, and maps bring the
analysis to life and amplify crucial developments in
Page 23/27

Read Online Online Phd In Conflict Resolution
real-world events and the latest findings in research.
The contributors include many leading scholars in the
field from the US and Europe.

Water as a Catalyst for Peace
A single comprehensive reference for nursing leaders,
leadership organizations, nursing clinicians, and
educators, Nursing Leadership is the only
compendium of nursing terminology in existence.
Written by eminent nursing professionals, it provides
descriptions of prominent individuals in nursing,
information regarding nine leadership-related topics,
and current trends in nurse leadership. This second
edition has been expanded to encompass 80 new
entries and revisions or updates to all original entries.
It provides an extensive overview of current
leadership issues including theories, characteristics,
and skills required of nurse leaders in today's complex
health care system. Highly respected contributors
include Claire Fagan, Beverly Malone (NLN CEO), Polly
Bednash (AACN CEO), Patricia Benner, and many
others. For ease of use this new edition contains both
alphabetic and thematic indexes, extensive crossreferencing, and print and web references for each
entry. The new edition features: Thematic list of
entries in addition to alphabetic index An extensive
overview on salient nursing leadership issues,
themes, characteristics, and current and future
developments A "legacies" section on nursing
luminaries throughout history Over 80 new entries
and updates and revisions of original entries
Extensive cross-referencing and print and web
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resources for each entry

Global Directory of Peace Studies and
Conflict Resolution Programs
This book shows how colonial legacies and the
postcolonial state of Pakistan negatively influenced
the socio-political and cultural dynamics and the
security situation in Pakistan’s Pashtun ‘tribal’ areas,
formerly known as the Federally Administered Tribal
Areas (FATA). It offers a local perspective on peace
and conflict resolution in Pakistan's Pashtun 'tribal'
region. Discussing the history and background of the
former FATA region, the role of Pashtun conflict
resolution mechanism Jirga and the persistence of
colonial-era Frontier Crimes Regulations (FCR) in the
region, the author argues that the persistence of
colonial legacies in the Pashtun ‘tribal’ areas,
especially the FCR, coupled with the overarching
influence of the military on security policy has
negatively impacted the security situation in the
region. By focusing on the Jirga and Jirga-based
Lashkars (or Pashtun militias), the book shows how
Pashtuns have engaged in their own initiatives to
handle the rise of militancy in their region. Moreover,
the book argues that, even after the introduction of
constitutional reforms and FATA’s merger with the
Khyber Pakhtunkhwa province, little has changed in
the region, especially regarding the treatment of
‘tribal’ Pashtuns as equal citizens of Pakistan. This
book explains, in detail, why indigenous methods of
peace and conflict resolution, such as the Jirga, could
play some role towards long-term peace in the Sotuh
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Asian region. Historically and contextually informed
with a focus on North-West Pakistan, this book will be
of interest to academics studying South Asian studies,
international relations, peace and conflict studies,
terrorism and traditional justice and restorative forms
of peace-making.

Expert Mediators
In this book, based on field work undertaken in
Afghanistan itself and through engagement with
postcolonial theory, Bojan Savic critiques western
intervention in Afghanistan by showing how its
casting of Afghan natives as “dangerous” has created
a power network which fractures the country – in
echoes of 19th and 20th century colonial powers in
the region. Savic also offers an analysis of how and by
what means global security priorities have affected
Afghan lives.
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